
This year - 90 years of HASSRA! Well,  90  years  of  the  Social  Security 

Sports and Social club! And we want to celebrate BIG! Keep a watch on your monthly 

HASSRA South East Newsletter for all celebration events!

NATIONAL NEWS - National HASSRA is producing a Calendar for 2026 featuring 

all  12 regions.  Our  region will  feature for  September  and the Board is  working up a 

suitable picture.

Club grants to enable local Clubs to celebrate HASSRA’s 90th year will be available soon 

and we will let you know how to get the money!

HASSRA has a new Logo for its 90th and this will be made available very soon. 

There are two new Members’ Benefits to be announced. Both which feature animal parks 

– sadly, they are in Telford and Scotland respectively so may not be much use to our 

members.

The National AGM / Awards Dinner next May will see attendance increased to just over 

300, all accommodated in the University hotel. The HASSRA Heroes initiative is being 

resurrected in January and one regional Hero will be invited to attend the Awards Dinner.

The Development Fund will  move from the Awards Committee to the Central Team in 

January. It  is intended to make the application process simpler to encourage more to 

apply.

Longest Serving Member - As part of the 90th celebrations, we want to identify 

our longest serving member. At present we know of one who joined in 1962 and is still  

paying his subs! The “winner” will receive Love to Shop vouchers to the value of £90 so if  

you know of someone, let us know ASAP.

Regional AGM 12 March 2025 -  We want to make this a bigger and better 

affair in 2025 – our 90th year of existence - so we are moving to an exciting venue at St 

Martins in the Field in Trafalgar Square. Ever met in a Crypt before? – this is your chance 

so make sure you book the day off as soon as possible. (remember, this is an official 

meeting required under the Constitution of HASSRA so time off is not required – it is just 

like any other business meeting). We allow two delegates per office Club as a minimum 

and may on this occasion be able to let a few more attend.

Disclaimer - Please note that  it  is  normal practice for us to take photographs at 

HASSRA events for the benefit of others, so unless an individual specifically requests that 

their photograph does not appear anywhere it will be assumed that there is no objection.
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